
Our field trip to Fletcher Farm was so much 
fun!! The children had a great time. They 
went on a hayride, picked out their own 
pumpkins, and got to visit with the baby 

cows!!

Speaking of cows..our classroom adopted a 
cow again this year!! It is a real cow that lives 

on a dairy farm in Vermont. Through this 
program children will learn many different 

things about dairy farms and cows! Every few 
months we will receive picture and video 

updates on our cow, which we will view and 
discuss together throughout the school year. 

This is a fun educational program for the 
children! There will be many activities that we 

will be doing that go along with each cow 
update!

Email:  casalek@blessedscaramentholyoke.org
Or

Message me though ClassDoJo

Contact Info

We have been so busy in Pre 4 the 
past few months have just flown by! 
Students spent the first few weeks of 
school learning how to spell and write 

their names. So many children can 
now write their names without any 

help!
In the beginning of October we began 

our letter of the week. The children 
have been working very hard learning 

how to recognize and write each 
letter, the sound each letter makes, 

and thinking of words that begin with 
that letter. Our show and tell letter 

bags have been so much fun!! 

We will not have a letter of the week 
during the month of December, we 
will pick back up with that when we 
come back from Christmas break. 
When we come back, we will also 

begin learning one number a week. 
We will learn to recognize each 

number and write it. 
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